Tammy Lepage

From: John Dickinson <dickinsonj@timiskaminghu.com>
Sent: September 17, 2019 8:22 AM

To: Tammy Lepage

Subject: RE: MV-19-03 - Notice of Public Hearing

Good Morning Tammy

In regards to Minor Variance Application NO. MV-19-03 KJ Allan Investment Inc. 20 Lake Temagami Island 337 Joan
Island Parcel 14842 Roll 4869-760-001-00200-0000.

This property septic is serviced by two 5000 liter septic holding tanks under permit # 98-79838. The Timiskaming health
unit has no objection to the proposal as long as the minimum setbacks in part 8.2.1.6.c. of the building code are
maintained.

From: Tammy Lepage [mailto:planning@temagami.ca]
Sent: September-12-19 9:24 AM

To: John Dickinson <dickinsonj@timiskaminghu.com>
Subject: MV-19-03 - Notice of Public Hearing

Good morning John,
Please see the attached Notice of Public Hearing for MV-19-03.
I’m asking if the Timiskaming Health Unit has any concerns on this application.

If you require further details on the application, please don’t’ hesitate to contact me.

f/kaem{y,

7a ammy /&/a/q Planning Clerk
7 Lakeshore Drive

P.O. Box 220

Temagami, ON POH 2HO
Phone: 705-569-3421 Ext. 210
Fax: 705-569-2834

Email: planning @temagami.ca




